
BIRTHDAY: 22 Sept; Jean Crouch. 

 

ANNIVERSARY: None.  
 

BIRTHDAY: (new and belated, sorry) 
22 Sept; Jean Crouch,  
27 Sept; John Payne,  

1 Oct; Sonia Workman and Matthew Thomas. 

 

ANNIVERSARY: None.  
 

 
Tonight: Club Assembly 

Fellowship: Dale Wilford and Cliff Workman 
Future Programs:  

 

OCTOBER IS ROTARY’S ECONOMIC AND COMMUNITY 
DEVELOPMENT MONTH 
 

3 Oct; DG STEVE HILL’S CLUB VISIT 
Fellowship: Glenn Wran and Simon Brown 
 

10 Oct; HAT DAY, TBC 
Five Minuter: John Goggins 
Fellowship: Robin Cantrill and George Chittick  
 

17 Oct; ‘ULLADULLA CREATIVE FINISHES’  
WORKPLACE VISIT, John Corrin and Leonie Smith 
7 – 233 Princes Hwy, Ulladulla 
$20 per head, BYOG 
 

24 Oct: JEREMY SCOTT  
52,000kms Bike Ride from London to NZ 
Partners and Friends’ Night 
$25 per head, of which $5 goes to the Heart 
Foundation.  
Meeting starts at 6pm. Meal served at 6:15pm 
Presentation starts at 7pm. 
Meal will be two alternates instead of the usual 7 choices, 
this will save time so that all meals come out quickly  
and we can finish before 7pm. 
 

31 Oct: THOSE MARVELLOUS BLOODY HORSES,  
Brian Morrison 
Five Minuter: Tim Gregory 
Venue TBA 
 

NOVEMBER IS ROTARY’S FOUNDATION MONTH 
 

6 Nov: Calcutta, Golf Club 
 

7 Nov: NO MEETING 
 

14 Nov: BUNNINGS’ COMMUNITY WORK; Vikki Sansom 
 
 
 
 

Meeting Report; 19 September 2017, by Yvonne Young 
 

President Phil Brown welcomed Ann Sudmalis MP, Shelagh Jansen, Karen Lissa - guest speaker. 
Our Club received an email from Diabetes Alive on behalf Kayden and his family thanking the Club for all 
our assistance in proving a insulin pump for him. 
President Phil thanked all members for assisting with the Jumping Castle last Friday at the Milton Public 
School fete. 
 

Upcoming event Polio fundraiser movie night to be held on Wednesday 8/11 – ‘Murder on the Orient 
Express’. 
 

Youth Director Andrea Tucker spoke on the students who attended RYPEN and what an awesome 
time they had.  Students will be attending our Rotary meeting in the near future. 
 

Community service Director Emile Jansen asked about Ulladulla Harbourside Chinese restaurant. 
More details to follow regarding the next 5th Tuesday in October. 
Emile spoke on the ‘Under Didthul’ choral competition to be held in September 2018.  Emile invited Ann 
Sudmalis MP to launch the choral festival.  Ann Sudmalis MP spoke on the value of the choral competition 
and the value work of Rotary to the community. 
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 SEPTEMBER IS ROTARY’S BASIC EDUCATION AND LITERACY MONTH  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
3 Oct Tues DG’s Club Visit 

10 Oct Tues Hat Day 

24 Oct Tues 
Jeremy Scott; 
Partners and 
Friends’ Night 

6 Nov Mon Calcutta 
8 Nov Wed End Polio Fundraiser 
12 Dec Tues Christmas Party 

Feb  PETS 

23-25 Mar Fri-Sun District Conference 
Mittagong 

10 Apr Tues Club Anniversary 
14-15 Apr Sat-Sun District Assembly 

18-20 May Fri-Sun RYPEN Camp, Mogo 
26 June Tues Club Changeover 

1 July Sun District Changeover 

If a member nominated for a duty is unable to fulfil this function, or DOES NOT WISH TO DO IT,  
PLEASE arrange a replacement and or let the Bulletin editor know. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to  
Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516,  

by no later than 12 noon on Tuesday. 

http://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla


PP John Hozack thanked members PP Cliff Workman, Emile Jansen, Glenn Rowen and PP Dale Wilford 
for assisting in filing sandbags at Mullala last Friday afternoon. 
 

Ed Zonneveldt Five-minuter talk.  Was a very brave and told the stories behind his nickname Capt 
Disaster and the time he bought a boat of his father in law, drove off without the boat as his brother in law 
had detached the boat.  Had a holiday in Merimbula with his friend Bert, they went fishing in the boat 
caught a octopus then put the octopus in a bucket in the boat, the octopus then climbed out of the bucket, 
Ed and Bert then tried to untie the boat well that is just other story and they eventually made it home. 

Guest speaker Karen Lissa from the Dunn Lewis Centre spoke on her role at the Dunn Lewis 
Foundation & the Centre. 
Programs that Dunn Lewis has been working on assisting with young people overcoming training, 
education, social, accessing resources and using local resources to assist students who find it hard to fit 
into the mould of schooling.  
Karen spoke on a recent course where students from UHS attended the Dunn Lewis Centre, these students 
were causing issues at UHS.  A welder name Dusty Bill showed and taught the students welding thus 
showing the students the value of skills. 
The Dunn Lewis Centre assists young adults in helping them find work by giving them a few hours a week 
work.  Thus, the participants can write the work down on their resume and assists the Dunn Lewis centre 
with staff. The Dunn Lewis centre also runs programs during school holiday  
The model that the Dunn Lewis Foundation has adopted to assist people in training and education is called 
the F3style which combines education, training, employment socials skills, life skills, wellbeing.  The Dunn 
Lewis also is do open education programs called Karabar Distance Education Centre were students can do 
their HSC.   
The Dunn Lewis Centre is looking at expanding the employment to work experience in local business in 
the future. 
UHS is a partner of the Dunn Lewis Centre-Foundation. 
The Dunn Lewis centre also assists in cooking and gardening workshops for people with disabilities & 
Karen at the end of presentation stated that after the welding session hopefully the students have returned 
to school. 
 

Thank you, Yvonne Young for the meeting’s report and the pics. 
 

End of Report. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


